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GOLF FOR COLLEGE SPORT?
On Tuesdays after lunch, 30 Year 11 students have been travelling to Sharks Golf Driving Range in Horsley Park
to improve their golf swing and get a feel for the sport.

This is run as part of the College’s weekly sport program, and students have enjoyed going off site and learning a little about a
sport that is less familiar to them.

The recent wet weather put the activity on hold, as the driving range was badly affected by flooding – so it was great to return
to the site this week. Many students are improving in their golf swing, managing to hit the ball long distances and refining their
technique.

Our star golfers are Petar L and Ben D, who provide some inspiration and occasional advice for our more novice golfers.

Mr Sam Mills and Mrs Catherine Sutcliffe
Directors of College Golf
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